
     
                                                                                        03.02.23 

 

 

NOTICE 
 

 

The LL.B. and LL.M. classes from 10:00 a.m. to 11:00 a.m., on 

Saturday, 4th February, 2023 will remain suspended to enable the 

teachers to attend the Staff meeting (teaching) of Faculty of Law. 

 

 

                                                                          Sd/- 

                                                                Senior Prof. (Dr.) Usha Tandon 

                            Dean, Faculty of Law & 

                           Head, Department of Law 

 


